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COVID-19 Tour Guest Guidelines   

 

 
To help make your trip as safe and enjoyable as possible, we have developed the 
following guidelines: 
 

• Federal law requires all travelers wear a mask covering the nose and mouth while onboard our buses. 

You are expected to bring your own mask to wear while on the motorcoach and inside any attractions, 

restaurants or hotels (except for your hotel room) where required.   

• The Driver, Tour Director, (and Local Guide, if applicable) are also required to wear a mask onboard the 

motorcoach.   

• The motorcoach will be thoroughly disinfected prior to your trip’s departure and the driver will carry 

additional cleaning supplies to wipe down high touch surfaces throughout your trip. We encourage you 

to bring additional cleaning wipes if you would like to supplement the cleaning of your personal area.   

• Hand sanitizer dispensers are located at the front and rear of the coach. We encourage you to bring 

additional hand sanitizer for use throughout the trip.  

• Seat assignments may be adjusted to allow for optimum spacing between groups of tour guests. Tour 

Guests traveling alone will likely not have anyone seated next to them. Once you take your seat, this  

will be your seat throughout the trip.  

• Snacks and drinks (please bring your own) are allowed onboard the bus. Masks must be worn between 

sips and bites when you are eating or drinking.  

• The lavatory will be available for emergency use only; we will make a comfort stop every 2-3 hours.  

• Should you become sick or exhibit any symptoms related to COVID-19 during your trip, please alert your 

Tour Director or Driver immediately.  

 

Protect yourself and others from COVID-19 by taking these precautions.   

• Practice Social Distancing / Stay 6 feet apart when possible  

• Wash hands often with warm water and soap (20 seconds or longer)   

 

 

T hank you for traveling with S tarr  and we hope you enjoy your tr ip!  


